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13 July 2015 

 
Dear Daphne, 
 
SITE ALLOCATIONS AND MANAGEMENT OF DEVELOPMENT (SAMDEV) PLAN 
SCHEDULE OF MAIN MODIFICATIONS 
 
Thank you for forwarding me details of this consultation. The Highways Agency, now 
Highways England, has previously commented during the initial round of consultation 
for the preparation of the SAMDev document. Overall, we are content that the plan has 
been prepared with a sound transport evidence base, which has been enhanced by the 
recent announcement of a number of large schemes to improve trunk road capacity 
around Shrewsbury. 
 
I can confirm that Highways England has reviewed the proposed modifications and we 
do not wish to make any further comments. This is due to the modifications themselves 
not having a foreseeable impact on the operation or safety of the strategic road 
network. Please accept this letter as our formal response to the consultation. 
 
If you require any clarification then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Patrick Thomas  
NDD Midlands  
Email:  
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